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THE NEW PORTALS of PRAYER for  
April through June are available this morning in 
the back of the church and in the East Entryway. 
Be sure to pick yours up! 

GET YOUR HY-VEE GIFT CARDS  5% of  every 
sale comes back to support Zion’s Youth programs. 
Stop in the Atrium today or the office during the week 
to purchase the cards.! 

AS WE GATHER: Our Bible Reading of the Day are Acts 20:1–12; 2 Corinthians 11:22–28. After an  
extended stay in Greece, Paul sets off on another journey, finally arriving in Troas. There, as he preaches late 
into the night, a young man named Eutychus falls asleep on a window ledge and tumbles three floors to his 
death. Paul rushes to his side and restores Eutychus to life. Later, in his second letter to the Church at Corinth, 
Paul recounts in detail the numerous hardships he endured in his ministry. 

THE FLOWERS on the Altar this morning are given 
by Glenda Stene in loving memory of  her husband 
Dennis. This is the anniversary week of his birthday 
and death. We thank Glenda for providing the flowers 
for our services this morning. 

       

LENTEN DEVOTIONS from Lutheran Hour  
Ministries are on the table at the back of the 
church.  This year’s theme is “Servant of the 
Lord.” 

OUR WEDNESDAY SERVICES will be at 
10:00am and 6:30 pm. The  6:30 Service will also 
be Livestreamed.  This week’s theme is “He 
Wants to Gather Us.” 

A LENTEN SUPPER will be served from 5:30 
to 6:15 pm each week. The Eve Group is hosting 
the meal this Wednesday and a Mexican  
casserole, refried beans, chips, salsa and dessert 
are on the menu. A free-will offering will be  
taken. It will be donated to the SD District Office 
to help pastors in our district needing financial 
assistance. 

THE 8th ANNUAL ZION YOUTH PING PONG 
TOURNAMENT is this Saturday from 10:00 am - 
2:00 pm and everyone is invited! We will have  
divisions for all ages and ability levels: from 3-5th 
grade, to middle school, to beginner, moderate and  
advanced for adults. The cost is $5 for singles  
participants and $5 for the doubles pair. Concessions 
and lunch will be sold with the money raised going  
towards the National Youth Gathering in New Orleans! 
Sign up in the atrium or at our website 
(www.zionlutheransf.com) by clicking on the ping 
pong banner. 

 RESERVE A SPOT at Camp Minneboji this summer. 
Registration is now open.   Camp booklets are on the 
table at the back of the church. 

THERE IS AN OPPORTUNITY to provide flowers 
for our services on March 30th.  The cost is $53. Please  
contact the church office if you are interested . 

RUTH GUILD will meet Saturday in the  
Conference room.  Please enter through the  
office wing door beginning at 9:30.  The ladies 
will  focus on the third Bible Study in the  
Lutheran Women’s Quarterly. Everyone is  
invited! 



 

A report from the Zion Foundation 
  The Zion Foundation was created in 1986 as a separate nonprofit entity whose mission is to  
provide financial support for the missions and ministry of Zion Lutheran Church.  The Zion  
Foundation has provided funds for many projects including the remodeling of the sanctuary, the 
welcome center, the electronic sign, remodeling of the kitchen downstairs, funding to establish the 
parish nurse program, funding for the sound system, playground equipment, funding for cameras 
and the livestream video system, new atrium chairs and the recent parking lot maintenance.  Plus, 
many other projects over the years.  The Foundation often works with the Zion Board of Directors 
to identify  projects for the foundation to fund. Earnings from Foundation assets are used to fund 
these projects.  
  The Foundation is funded by gifts, memorials and bequests from members.  You may recognize 
the names on some of the endowment accounts listed.  If you know these folks or their families, 
please thank them for their stewardship.   The Zion Foundation would not exist without them.  
The endowment statement is as of December 31, 2024. 
  Members of the Zion Foundation are: Paul Farmer- President, Gordon Krause- Vice President,  
Valerie Strandell—Secretary, Cindy Draisey— Treasurer, Jill Powell, Don Sturzenbecher, Lyle 
Dabbert,  Jolene Hanson, John Kritzmire, and Current Zion President, Jeff Kaufman. 


